
Eaton 
Electronics Division 
5735 W Las Positas Blvd #100  
Pleasanton, CA 94588 
www.eaton.com/electronics  

July 16, 2019 
To: Eaton Customers 
Subject: EC REACH Statement 

Eaton’s Electronics Division has implemented REACH procedures and actively works 
with suppliers to insure components and materials meet the REACH regulation. 

Electronics Division continues to review materials and components in an on-going due 
diligence process. Customers can request declarations for products by contacting 
technical support through our Contact Us form online. 

Thank you for your inquiry 

Sincerely, 

Susan Zhao 
Product Stewardship Manager 
Eaton, APAC, Electronics   

http://www.eaton.com/electronics
https://www.eaton.com/content/eaton/us/en-us/products/electronic-components/contact-us.html

